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LIVING TOGETHER AS ONE NGA

 
Dear Residents,

Greetings from the NGA! We hope that you are doing well and finally enjoying the cooler and relatively drier weather we have all been longing for.

As we approach the end of the year, we have two very important upcoming village events:
· NGA Board of Directors - Elections

The first event is our elections for the NGA Board of Directors. The village elections will take place on December 09, 2017 (Saturday) and will be held at the Gazebo, Johnson Park. The time to vote will be from 9AM to 3PM. All residents are encouraged to clear this day to nominate and vote for those whom they believe are most qualified candidates to be on the Village Board of Directors. If you prefer to vote by proxy, you may get a proxy form at the Village Admin Office.     
We would like to inform you that as of November 17, 2017, the deadline for submission of nominees for elections of the (6) six vacant slots in the NGA Board, the following were nominated:
1) Co, Ivan

    
 #95 Kennedy

12) Mactal, Roger
#5 Van Buren

2) Dela Cruz, John Sherbert    
#85 Kennedy

13) Ng, Kim

#96 Kennedy
3) Esteban, Malvin
        
#24 Madison

14) Noguera,Noel
#9 Van Buren
4) Go, Lucy

        
#28 Van Buren

15) Ortiga Teddy
#16 Van Buren

5) Go, Susan

       
#105 Kennedy

16) Salazar, Eugenia
#65 Polk
6) Herrera, Baby


#20 Van Buren

17) Salazar, Rod
#65 Polk

7) Ho, Leonard


#16 Buchanan

18) Santos, Al

#66 Polk

8) Khosiking, Raymund

#2 Kennedy

19) Yao, Jean

#5 Buchanan

9) King, Tommy


#62 Van Buren

20) Yao, Jerrick
#5 Buchanan

10) Kopio, Ruffy


#73 Polk

21) Zamora, Francis
#45 Van Buren

11) Locsin, Jose


#50 Polk
As of November 29, 2017, the deadline for accepting nominations, the following are the nominees who accepted their nominations for election to the position of the NGA Board of Director for the years 2018-2019:

1) Co, Ivan


# 95 Kennedy
2) Ho, Leonard

# 16 Buchanan

3) Mactal, Roger

# 5 Van Buren

4) Ng, Kim


# 96 Kennedy

5) Salazar, Rod

# 65 Polk

6) Santos, Al


# 66 Polk

Please be reminded to VOTE on Saturday, December 09, 2017, at the Gazebo, Johnson Park. If you will not be able to personally vote, please give your proxy to any NGA residents who can vote on your behalf on or before the deadline on December 4, 2017.
· Village Christmas Party

The next event is our annual Village Christmas Party. This will be held at the Presidents’ Hall on December 10, 2017 (Sunday). There will be a Mass at 5PM. Prizes will be raffled off during the Christmas Party.  Raffle tickets costs Php500/ticket and they can be purchased at the Admin office.  We are very excited for this event and we look forward to seeing you there!

Here are some of the highlights of this year’s Christmas festivities:

· MASS  - 5pm 

· President’s Message

· Oath Taking  of the newly elected members of the board for the years 2018-2019
· Dinner -  a sumptuous dinner will be  served which includes lechon baka  (from our generous donor)  lechon baboy, puto bumbong and a lot more

· Raffle – to join the raffle you can purchase the raffle tickets at P500 at the admin office.

Prizes for the raffle include:

1st prize      -
55” LED TV

2nd prize     -
Laptop

3rd prize     -
mountain bike


4th prize     - 
ceiling fan
5th prize     - 
microwave oven

And many other consolation prizes.

                (Raffle ticket holders must be PRESENT during the raffle to qualify for the prizes.)

We are inviting you and your family to take part in the Village Christmas Party and celebrate the holiday season with your neighbors and friends.

Thank  you for your usual kind attention and participation.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Sincerely,
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